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ZONTA CLUB OF BOCA RATON AREA 

MEETING 

ANNOUCEMENTS 

 

 Dec 5—Board Meeting at 

5:30 pm at Quail Run 

 Dec 7—Toys for Tots, Millers 

Ale House on Glades Rd in 

Boca Raton, 6 to 8 pm 

 Dec 13–Zonta and Chili’s in 

West Boca partner for a Give 

Back Night mini-fundraiser at 

21769 SR 7, 5 to 8 pm (see 

Page 2 and bring the flyer 

with you) 

2018 

 Jan 2—Board Meeting at 

5:30 pm at Quail Run 

 Jan 10—Business Meeting, 

5:30 pm at Pavilion Grille  

DECEMBER — 2017 
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A Member of Zonta International: 30,000 members in 67 countries working together to improve the lives of women and girls. 

President’s Message 
 

Dear Boca Zontians, 
 I hope you have all had a very Happy Thanksgiving, enjoying the day 
with family and friends!! 
 Recognizing that we all have a busy December getting ready for the 
holiday season, we decided not to have a December business meeting, es-
pecially since we already have a couple of events during the month.  Those 
events are as follows: 

Thursday, December 7 is Toys For Tots/Holiday Celebration at Miller’s 
Ale House, 9244 Glades Road, Boca Raton from 6 to 8 PM.  Admis-
sion is one new, unwrapped toy.  Please come and enjoy fellowship 
while contributing a toy and making a difference in some child’s holi-
day. 

Wednesday, December 13 is our mini-fundraiser at Chili’s at 21769 State 
Road 7, Boca Raton from 5 to 8 PM.  Please be sure to bring your 
flyer to present as you order, as with each flyer presented Chili’s will 
donate 15% of the event day sales to our club.  Further, please give 
flyers to your families, friends, and acquaintances, as they can enjoy 
a meal while assisting our club in raising some funds. 

I look forward to seeing you at each of these events.  
 
 Our plans for our major fundraiser with entertainment by Neil Zirconia 
are progressing well.  The Save-the-date information is out and invitations 
will be available soon.  It should be a fun event.  Please make potential at-
tendees aware of the event and the opportunity to have a good luncheon 
and enjoyable entertainment while making a difference in the lives of women 
in our communities. 
 Based on your generosity, I was able to take toiletries for Butterfly 
House and books, crayons, and games for the children’s play area to Palm 
Beach Victim Services.  Since we have designated some of our holiday ser-
vice funds to assist in organizing that area, we looked at what might be 
needed in terms of some storage for books, etc. and/or table and chairs for 
the children to use, while waiting for their Moms.   
 I was also able to deliver items needed at Women’s Circle, which 
were very much appreciated. 
 Wishing everyone a Wonderful and Safe Holiday Season and a Hap-
py, Healthy New Year. 
 

      Jane 

ZONTA CLUB OF BOCA RATON AREA 

P.O. BOX  3974 

BOCA RATON, FL 33427 

HTTP://WWW.ZONTABOCARATON.ORG 
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   Jan Furtado Give the gift of kindness and hope it gets re-gifted. 
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Women’s Circle 4th Quarter—Nov and Dec 

 

Bathroom Supplies; Paper Towels; Toilet Paper; Liquid Hand Soap; Spray Air Freshener; Kitchen 
Supplies; Paper Plates; Paper Cups; Napkins; Tall White Trash Bags; Cleaning Supplies; Spray Sur-
face Cleaners; Floor Cleaner; Toilet Cleaner; Clorox Wipes; Office Supplies; Copy Paper; Envelopes 
(small & large); Postage Stamps; Expo Dry Eraser Markers; Post-it-Notes 

Pajama Program 
P.B.C.  

Chapter spear-
headed by  
Mary Ellen  

Courier 

New pajamas and 

books for kids from 

birth to 18 years of 

age living in group 

homes for the holi-

days. 

Palm Beach 
County Victim 

Services 

Donations of chil-

dren’s books (ages 

0-18), crayons, col-

oring books, games, 

toys etc. will be col-

lected by Jane at all 

meetings for dona-

tion to the PBVS 

Children’s Waiting 

Area at their facili-

ty. 

    They also need 

travel size toiletries. 

Happy December  

Birthday! 

 

Agnes Buchar—4th 

Alice Chick—25th      

 


